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YES!  We are still having the Off The Street breakfast — but it 

will be a little different this year.  Stay tuned for more 

information coming soon! 

Table Captains, contact Courtney Deuser at 

Courtney.Deuser@thplacecos.org  

To learn more about sponsorship, contact Andy Petersen at 

Andy.Petersen@theplacecos.org 


